
 

 

 
  

 
                                                                                    31st of October 2016  

 

 

Winter Surcharge in St Petersburg 

 
Dear Customers, 

  

We hereby would like to inform you that effective 1 December, 2016 Maersk Line shall 

implement Winter Surcharge (WSC) in St Petersburg and Ust-Luga due to increase in 

operational costs during winter time. The surcharge is applicable for all import shipments 

to St Petersburg and Ust-Luga.  

 

The rate will be USD 100 per 20 foot container and USD 200 per 40 foot container. The 

surcharge will be applied to all shipments gated-in at the terminal in the port of loading on 

or after 1 December, 2016.  

 

We thank you for your business and look forward to serving your future global 

transportation needs.  

 

Should you have any questions, please contact your local Maersk Line representative.  

 

 

With Regards,  

 

Maersk Line 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


